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2 September: Sr Karen Kent, from Ireland, arrived in Desenzano for a 

week. She came twice to Le Grezze for lunch with us and to spend some 

time in the house of Saint Angela. 

 

Also 2 September, a little group of children from the school of Saint 

Angela Merici at Desenzano came and spent a moment to greet Saint 

Angela. 
 

 

****** 
 

 

3 September: Sr Katarina Visković, from Croatia, arrived early in the 

morning to spend three weeks with us. During her stay, a friend, 

Daniela, came for three days to pass some time with Sr Katarina and 

also with Saint Angela. 

 

                                                                       ****** 

6 September: in the afternoon Frantz and Valeria visited the house 

and prayed to Saint Angela. Frantz is responsible for a sustainability project in the Garda area. 

****** 

 

8 September: Carolina, a teacher from the Ursuline school at 

Vitacura, Santiago de Chile, with her husband Francisco, came to visit 

the house. They were on holiday in Italy and wanted to spend this day 

with Saint Angela here and in Brescia. 

 

 

 

****** 
 

13 September: three young women arrived to pray in the bedroom of Saint Angela. One is from 

Brescia and brought her two friends with her to let them get to know Saint Angela. 
 

****** 

15 September: some pilgrims belonging to the Group of Saint Antony of Padua stopped for a 

short moment before continuing on their way. 
 

 



 

 

16 September: we welcomed the previous Council of the 

Federation of German speaking Ursulines on a farewell visit to 

Desenzano and Brescia: the previous President, Sr Judith 

Reis, and the two sisters members of the Council, Sr Brigitte 

Werr and Sr Cäcilia Fernholz, with the two laywomen in charge 

of the administration, as well as their facilitator. They were 

staying for a week at the Mericianum and visiting the places of 

Saint Angela.  

 

 

 

****** 

30 September: we welcomed a member of the Company of Cremona who came to visit the casa 

with three Friends of St Angela and a priest. 

 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


